
Darryl Seal
Manager. Rates       Telephone: 416.542.2927
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited      Facsimile: 416.542.3024
14 Carlton Street regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com

June 18, 2015

via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Consultation on Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers –
Late Request to Participate
OEB File No. EB-2015-0043

Pursuant to the OEB’s May 28, 2015 letter initiating the above-referenced consultation, Toronto Hydro
respectively submits a late request for participation in this important initiative.  Toronto Hydro did not
meet the OEB’s registration timeline due to an administrative error.  However, the utility believes that it
is in a position to make an important contribution to this proceeding, given the scale and variety of
commercial and industrial customers we serve and regularly interact with.

Should the OEB approve Toronto Hydro’s late participation request, the utility requests that all the
relevant correspondence be addressed to:

Mr. Darryl Seal
Manager, Rates
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
14 Carlton St, 8th Floor
Toronto, ON  M5B1K5
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

Thank you for your consideration, and we look forward to future work on this matter.

Sincerely,

[original signed by]

Darryl Seal
Manager, Rates
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
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